RESULTS VOTE CAO PHILIPS.

Members of CNV Vakmensen have indicated by a majority that they cannot agree to the results of the collective bargaining agreement at Philips.
The vote results at the FNV shows a simular picture.Members of The Union and VHP2 can live with the results of the collective bargaining agreement. This means that no agreement has been reached on the terms of employement within a new collective labour agreement to be agreed.
CNV Vakmensen will work to adress these objections with Philips and thereby to achieve better agreements.
Heavy work scheme:
The main objections are in the design of the agreements to be made with regard to the heavy scheme( RVU).For example, CNV Vakmensen is not convinced of the list of positions that would be eligible for a RVU scheme. CNV also wishes workers who have worked irregulary for a long time and have recently switched from irregular work to a day shift function eligible for this scheme. Furthermore there is a difference of opinion between CNV Vakmensen and Philips with regard to the payment.CNV Vakmensen wants a periodic payment in order to prevent any taks surveys for the participant while Philips has opted for a payout at once.
Wage developments:
It has been a thorn in CNV Vakmensen ’s side for years that the wage agreements are often effected 6-9 months later than the effective date of the contract. This is the case again! Philips calculates with financial years/calender years. As a result,Philips involves the wage development 2020/2021 agreed in 2020 in the wage development to be agreed 2021/2022 while CNV Vakmensen is committed to wage development per contract.
[bookmark: _GoBack]As soon as this more clarity can be given I will share this with you.
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